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9th May 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

  

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 

 

We warmly invite you to attend our celebration of the Queen's Platinum 

Jubilee on May 27th from 2pm until approximately the end of the school day. 

We will invite members of the local community to join us for this special 

celebration.  

 

The children will be presenting a dance learnt for the occasion in a workshop 

organised by the school. Some will also be sharing a Maypole dance and others 

their hopes and dreams for their world in the coming 70 years. 

 

 The Friends Of St Mark's have kindly agreed to serve refreshments. 

  

We very much hope you will be able to join us. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dan Holmes 

 Assistant Headteacher 

 

 

 


